
INSURANCE_Spring_2007

AIS INSURANCE
SPRING, 2007 REPORT

MICHELLE SNYDER - CHAIR PERSON

My report this year is very short.  The affiliates continue to make use of the web page to obtain any
needed certificates of insurance from the broker.  The process is working very well and I have not
had any complaints.  On the contrary, many of the affiliates say it is the easiest means they have ever
had in obtaining a certificate of insurance.

The current policy does not expire until August so I am unable to report on the status of next year’s
premium though I remain optimistic.  If the premium does go back up to the prior levels, the funds
that have been generously donated for this situation should greatly ease the burden of paying the
premium.

Respectfully submitted,

Michelle Snyder
Insurance Chair
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